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Social Security cases filed on or after December 1, 2007, are electronic cases.
All documents in these cases are to be filed electronically by counsel and are
subject to the provisions of the court’s Electronic Case Filing Policies and
Procedures manual.   The sealed administrative record is exempt from
electronic filing.

Counsel of record are able to view the electronic documents in these cases. 
However, the general public is not able to view these electronic documents
and can obtain through PACER only docket sheets and E-Government Act
written opinions for these cases.

For these Social Security cases filed on or after December 1, 2007, those
people who are not counsel of record who click on a document hyperlink will
be informed that they do not have permission to view the document.  They
may still come to the Clerk’s Office to view these documents on the public
terminal.


